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5th October, 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
At Woodthorne, we work hard to create a curriculum that is thought-provoking, knowledge 
rich and allows our children to embark on an exciting and engaging learning journey. 
Expanding our children’s knowledge, skills and cultural capital is always at the forefront of 
our minds and we see the varying experiences that we can all bring to the children as 
paramount importance to them and being successful citizens. 
At Woodthorne, we are incredibly lucky to have such a wonderful community around us with 
you, our families, at the centre of this. We know we have bakers, artists, musicians, 
accountants, seamstresses and writers in our parental community to name but just a few. 
Furthermore, we believe there are so many more skills, professions and hobbies hiding out there 
within you and your families, which we don’t currently know about. With this in mind, we 
would like to ask for your support in offering our children opportunities to benefit from the 
knowledge and skills you as parents and your families have. 
Please find below a link to a Microsoft form questionnaire we are asking you to fill regarding 
your jobs, professions, hobbies, skills and so on. If you wish to be involved, we will then create a 
data base with this information and use it for staff to identify where we can utilise your skills 
to support children’s learning in school. This would of course be in a capacity that suits you.  
There is no one we would love more to be a part of our ever-extending curriculum, and the 
learning opportunities we provide here at Woodthorne, than you!  
Thank you, as always for your support. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms L Hodgkiss 
EYFS, Key Stage 1 and Community Cohesion Lead  
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